
 [External Email]

 This message is from outside the City email system. Do not open links or attachments from untrusted sources.

Blair Beekman. sj city council. Sept.29, 2020. Item 5.1.

 

 

Dear San Jose community, and city govt.

 With item 5.1, thank you incredibly, to the city of San Jose, the VTA, and to other Bay area cities, at this time.

 There may be, a plant, a tree, and a flower, that is possibly starting to grow, in the current attention & funding, for bicycle & pedestrian
programs, at this time.

It is logical, and simple.

 This has been from years, of work, efforts & determination, of many people, at the local level, trying to build a future, of better practices,
sustainabilty, hope, and friendship.

 Meanwhile, the long-term, human & social planning goals & ideas, associated with, the possible forced introduction, of the Covid-19 virus -
mostly feels, redundant, irrelevant, and uncesssary, in a more humanistic, sustainable future, we are already working towards.

    Sincerely,
    Blair Beekman
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